-------- Original Message --------

Subject: RE: Last minute additions to agenda...

Date: Tue, 4 Feb 2014 17:59:53 +0000

From: Natasha Letchford <letchfordn@dnv.org>

To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Good morning Mr. Kost:

Thank you for your email regarding the late-addition agenda addenda for the February 3, 2014 Council
Meeting.

Every possible measure is taken to ensure that agenda addenda are documented and placed on the
District's website to allow ample time for public viewing.

However, there are extremely rare instances where items may be overlooked, and unfortunately this
was one of those times.

Thank you again for bringing this to our attention.
Regards,

Natasha

Natasha Letchford, CMC

Deputy Municipal Clerk

District of North Vancouver

Email: letchfordn@dnv.org
Direct: 604 990 2212

From: Corrie Kost [mailto:corrie@kost.ca]
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 11:39 PM
To: Mayor and Council - DNV

Cc: fonvca@fonvca.org

Subject: Last minute additions to agenda...

Your Worship & Members of Council,

Tonight was not the first time that agenda items were added without prior notification to the public. In
this case



a) The web page was updated after 3pm today...far too late for us to notice.

b) No notification of web-page update was issued - also a first!

c) The actual motions were not introduced at the time council adopted the agenda for the meeting and
finally

d) The items were not listed on the TV monitors to allow the public present in chambers to read them.

| trust none of this will happen in the future.
Yours truly,
Corrie Kost

2851 Colwood Dr
N. Vancouver, V7R2R3



